BTB BOARD MEETING MINUTES
DATE: January 4, 2016
ATTENDEES: Tim B, Dave, Tim H, Brook, Nikki, Mark, Teresa
ABSENT: All are present
START TIME:  6:02
PUBLIC COMMENTS: Mark Patience introduced as new field coordinator for the 2016 season
MEMBER REPORTS:
	TREASURER- Budget reviewed.  Projecting after some changes from last month to have a slightly larger deficit.  Projecting 15 teams this year—using that as 410 revenue projection.  2016 budget approved to be submitted to BAC board.    
	PRESIDENT-	
	Potential partnership with BAC in house on batting cage at Sue Fish In House is looking for a contribution towards shared cages at Sue Fish
	Vote on 2016 budget Approved
VICE PRESIDENT-
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tryouts Review tryout scheduling grids.  Dave will have a meeting with ALD’s and minor/majors directors to discuss any tweaks.  Need evaluators’ names before Feb board meeting for approval.  
Coaches interviews The goal is to be done by the end of January for review as February board meeting.    
New to TB meeting Dave created a PowerPoint for the parent meeting covering all the information in the handout.  
	MAJORS- Reviewed absence from tryouts due to family vacations
	MINORS- No updates 
	TOURNAMENT-  Spots are filling up
OLD BUSINESS:
	Did we give apparel ladies the #burnsvillestrong request? Yes, they know.  
	Clinic registration numbers and decision on combining Reviewing as needed, did shift the IF/OF kids some.  	
NEW BUSINESS:
	Dates set up for team pictures for 2016 season We will schedule them for the tournament weekend.  Will let Stacy Wollmuth know of the decision.  Thanks to Stacy for helping out with this!  
NEXT MEETING: February 8, 2016 6 PM City Hall
END: 7:48 
SUBMITTED BY: Teresa Christenson 

